

City of Waltham

Jeannette A. McCarthy Mayor CITY OF WALTHAM CITY CLERK'S OFFICE 2018 FEB 22 A 8: 37 RECORDED

February 22, 2018

TO: The City Council

RE: Charles River Canoe & Kayak

annela Ce. Mc Call

Dear Councillors:

I respectfully request authorization to grant Charles River Canoe & Kayak a Section 10A permit to put a temporary float on the Cronin's Landing Dock which will be removed after Columbus Day 2018. Enclosed please find a request from Mr. Mark Jacobson of Charles River Canoe & Kayak.

Mr. Jacobson will be available to answer any questions you may have regarding this request.

Sincerely,

Jeannette A. McCarthy

JAM/ccb Enclosure

cc: Mark Jacobson

Casey-Brenner, Colette

From:

markskipaddle@gmail.com on behalf of Mark Jacobson <mark@paddleboston.com>

Sent:

Saturday, February 17, 2018 8:04 PM

To:

Scorzella, Nancy; Mayor

Subject:

Re: Temporay Dock

Dear Mayor McCarthy,

I am making our annual request that the City of Waltham issue a 10a permit to allow us to cleat a temporary seasonal dock to the steel dock on the Riverwalk next to Cronin's landing. This dock would be removed after Columbus day 2018.

Information on 10a permits can be found at:

https://malegislature.gov/Laws/GeneralLaws/PartI/TitleXIV/Chapter91/Section10a

I would be happy to provide any additional information.

Sincerely,

Mark Jacobson General Manager



Weston Ski Track - Charles River Canoe & Kayak - Community Ice Skating @ Kendall Square 160 Riverview Ave Waltham MA 02453
Phone (617) 893-0209 Fax (617) 849-5949
PaddleBoston.com // SkiBoston.com // SkateKendall.com

Mark Jacobson General Manager







160 Riverview Ave Waltham MA 02453 Phone (617) 893-0209 Fax (617) 849-5949 PaddleBoston.com // SkiBoston.com // SkateKendall.com

On Tue, Feb 28, 2017 at 2:22 PM, Mark Jacobson <mark@paddleboston.com> wrote:

Dear Mayor McCarthy,

I am making our annual that the City of Waltham issue a 10a permit to allow us to cleat a temporary seasonal dock to the steel dock on the Riverwalk next to Cronin's landing. This dock would be removed after Columbus day 2017.

Information on 10a permits can be found at:

https://malegislature.gov/Laws/GeneralLaws/PartI/TitleXIV/Chapter91/Section10a

Thank you, Mark Jacobson

Sincerely,

Weston Ski Track - Charles River Canoe & Kayak - Community Ice Skating @ Kendall Square

160 Riverview Ave Waltham MA 02453 Phone (617) 893-0209 Fax (617) 849-5949 PaddleBoston.com // SkiBoston.com // SkateKendall.com
On Tue, Mar 1, 2016 at 3:53 PM, Scorzella, Nancy < nscorzella@city.waltham.ma.us > wrote:
Mark:
Re the Charles River Canoe & Kayak, I will send the request for 10A permit to the City Council in the next docket on March 10.
Sincerely,
Mayor McCarthy
From: markskipaddle@gmail.com] On Behalf Of Mark Jacobson Sent: Tuesday, March 01, 2016 2:00 PM To: Scorzella, Nancy nscorzella@city.waltham.ma.us > Subject: Fwd: Temporay Dock
Nancy,
I sent the email below to the Mayor but I forgot to cc you about the 10a permit for the dock at Moody st.
I just spoke to Julie and she said she would check in to my request.
I just wanted to make sure you also had a copy.

Mark Jacobson
General Manager
Weston Ski Track - Charles River Canoe & Kayak - Community Ice Skating @ Kendall Square
160 Riverview Ave Waltham MA 02453
Phone (617) 893-0209 Fax (617) 849-5949
PaddleBoston.com // SkiBoston.com // SkateKendall.com

----- Forwarded message -----

From: Mark Jacobson < mark@paddleboston.com >

Date: Tue, Dec 29, 2015 at 5:40 PM

Subject: Re: Temporay Dock To: mayor@city.waltham.ma.us

Dear Mayor McCarthy,

Congratulations on your re-election last month. Please tell me if I can be of any help in working to set up the snowshoe/ski outdoor center on the Met State land. Although it seems like the 2015 paddling season really never ended we have begun planning for the 2016 season.

Charles River Canoe & Kayak again requests that the City of Waltham to issue a 10a permit to allow us to cleat a temporary seasonal dock to the steel dock on the Riverwalk next to Cronin's landing. This dock would be removed after Columbus day 2016.

Information on 10a permits can be found at:

https://malegislature.gov/Laws/GeneralLaws/PartI/TitleXIV/Chapter91/Section10a

We hope to see you out on the water in 2016!

Sincerely,

Mark Jacobson
General Manager
Weston Ski Track - Charles River Canoe & Kayak - Community Ice Skating @ Kendall Square
160 Riverview Ave Waltham MA 02453
Phone (617) 893-0209 Fax (617) 849-5949
PaddleBoston.com // SkiBoston.com // SkateKendall.com

On Thu, May 22, 2014 at 12:03 PM, Mark Jacobson < mark@paddleboston.com > wrote:

Dear Mayor McCarthy,

Charles River Canoe & Kayak requests that the City of Waltham issue a 10a permit to allow us to cleat a temporary seasonal dock to the steel dock on the Riverwalk next to Cronin's landing. This dock would be removed after Columbus day 2014.

Information on 10a permits can be found at:

https://malegislature.gov/Laws/GeneralLaws/PartI/TitleXIV/Chapter91/Section10a

Since the DCR has already issued a permit to Charles River Canoe & Kayak to use the steel dock for the purpose of boat rentals we believe that once the City of Waltham issues this permit we will be able to begin boat rentals at the site.

Sincerely,

Mark Jacobson
General Manager
Charles River Recreation
Weston Ski Track
Charles River Canoe & Kayak
Community Ice Skating @ Kendall Square
Phone (617) 965-2695 Fax (617) 849-5949
PaddleBoston.com // SkiBoston.com //SkateKendall.com